
 

Christmas Information 

 
Christmas Dinner, Jumper Day & Decorate a Bauble. 
 
Friday 10th December 
 
On the day, your child can wear a Christmas jumper or colourful top but should still wear the rest of 
their school uniform as usual. They will have the chance to make a Christmas decoration which they 
will be able to take home. We ask for a £1 donation.  All money raised will be donated to the ‘Save 
the Children’ Christmas Jumper Appeal. 
Children in years 3, 4 5 & 6 who have PE on this day need to wear their PE kit along with their 
Christmas jumper or colourful top. 
 
 
Christmas Parties: 

 Nursery – Monday 13th December (The party will take place within their usual session; children 
who attend 30 hours will have their party in the afternoon.) 

 Reception (classes 2 & 3) Monday 13th December (in the afternoon) 

 Upper Key Stage 2 (classes 10, 11, 12 & 13) Tuesday 14th December (in the afternoon). 

 Lower Key Stage 2 (classes 7, 8, 9) Wednesday 15th December (in the afternoon). 

 Key Stage 1 (classes 4, 5 & 6) Thursday 16th December (in the afternoon, no PE). 
 

Your child should come to school on their party day wearing comfortable party clothes and 
footwear suitable for outside breaks and active party games. Children will be decorating a party 
bag to bring home. They should bring this back into school on their party day with a snack or treat for 
themselves to have during the party. We will provide drinks. Your child will have their usual school 
dinner or packed lunch The party snack is extra so doesn’t need to be huge! 
 
N.B Party food must not contain nuts or nut products as we have children with nut allergies in 
school. 
 
Last day of term is Friday 17th December. Children return to school on Wednesday 5th January. 
 
 
Mrs Jane Davison 
School Business Manager 
 

          


